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2ND ANNUAL BULLDOG CLASSIC
The 2nd Annual Bulldog Classic 

Golf Outing date has been set for 

Saturday, October 7, 2017.   The 

proceeds from the outing will go 

directly toward improving the 

athletic experience at 

Cedarburg High School.  Please 

spread the word and participate 

in the 2017 outing as a golfer, 

sponsor, or contributor. 

http://cedarburg.sportngin.com/

golfouting  

 

TENNIS COURTS
On Sept. 5th at 3:15 we'll be 

holding a ribbon cutting 

ceremony to celebrate the first 

match on our new varsity tennis 

courts!  This event is open to the 

community.  The Cedarburg 

School District is excited to 

provide another great facility for 

our student athletes that can also 

be used by our community 

members.  Our girls’ varsity tennis 

team will be taking on University 

School of Milwaukee at 4:15 

following the ceremony.

PAT MOORE NIGHT
Sept. 15th will be Pat Moore Night at our home football game.  We'll be 

holding a ceremony before the start of the game to honor his 

accomplishments, years of service and dedication to the community 

and football program. Cedarburg athletics is honoring Pat Moore for his 

32 years of service and countless hours of dedication to the Cedarburg 

Football Program.  The success of the high school football program has 

benefited from well-prepared players under Coach Moore’s leadership.  

Coach Moore led the Colts program for 32 years.  Under his guidance 

the Colts rank among the most successful programs Youth Football 

programs, winning the second-most games in the 35-year history of the 

league.  More impressive than the wins are the connections he made 

with his players and the great leader Coach Moore was for our youth 

football program.  We are excited to celebrate Pat Moore Night!!!   

  

 

CHS Sports Pass 

Get your Cedarburg 

Athletics Sports Pass and 

support the Cedarburg 

Athletic Booster Club. Pass 

is good at all regular 

season CHS Home games. 

 

Bulldog Madness 

March 24,  6pm @ the 

Cedarburg Cultural 

Center 

 

CABC LINKS: 

CABC Website 

Facebook 

Twitter 

 

Cedarburg Athletics Links: 

CHS Athletics Website 

Facebook 

Twitter 

Contact a Coach 

Online Forms 

Athletics Schedules 

 

http://cedarburg.sportngin.com/golfouting
http://cedarburg.sportngin.com/golfouting
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0548a4ac29a3fb6-purchase
http://www.chsabc.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Cedarburg-Athletic-Booster-Club-FB-Page-1239545162734871/
https://twitter.com/pridecabc
http://cedarburg.sportngin.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Cedarburg-Athletics-1513515382002533/?notif_t=page_name_change&notif_id=1496330414826168
https://twitter.com/chsADjhannam
http://cedarburg.sportngin.com/page/show/801336-head-coach-contact
http://cedarburg.sportngin.com/page/show/733262-chs-athletic-department-forms
http://www.northshoreconference.org/public/genie/188/school/9/


 

ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
Congrats to Alec Baye & Jared Antonneau for making the all state academic team & Johnny Gillette for 

earning all district honors! True student athletes!!! (Baseball) 

Congrats to Jared Antonneau who earned 1st team all-conference as an infielder!!! Johnny Gillette (2nd 

team, utility) & Alec Baye (HM, catcher) also earned all-conference for the Bulldogs. Great job this season 

guys!!!     

LACROSSE 
Cedarburg High School is excited to offer boys and girls lacrosse this upcoming spring!  CHS is always looking 

for new opportunities for our students and lacrosse has become a very popular sport across the country.  The 

boys & girls teams will compete as club teams this spring in the Classic 8 Conference.     

CHS ATHLETICS IN THE 4TH OF JULY PARADE
CHS athletics along with the Booster Club has started a new tradition of having athletes participate in the 4th 

of July parade.  (I have pictures on the athletics Facebook page).     

NEW HEAD COACHES
Cedarburg High School is proud to announce that Jake Brown has been named the Head Coach of the girls 

track & field program. 

Brown served as an assistant coach this past season and developed a strong rapport with our student 

athletes. 

  

Cedarburg High School is proud to announce that Brian Marcks has been named the Head Coach of the 

boys track & field program. 

Marcks recently was the head coach of a strong track program at Webster Middle School. He has also 

coached at the varsity level in the past at CHS. Marcks has built a very strong track program at Webster, 

which has supported our high school program. 

  

Cedarburg High School is proud to announce that Chris Karpin has been named the Head Coach of the girls 

cross country program! 

Karpin recently served as a volunteer assistant for the cross country and track programs at CHS. Karpin also 

brings college coaching experience to our program as an assistant cross country coach at MSOE. 

  

CHS is excited to offer Girls Lacrosse this upcoming spring & have Dan Williamson as our coach! 

CHS is excited to offer Boys Lacrosse this upcoming spring & have Brian Busby as our coach! 

  

Jeff Dorward has been named the head boys and girls golf coach.  Jeff recently served as the interim boys 

golf coach as they showed tremendous improvement throughout the season.  We’re excited to have Jeff 

leading both programs!    


